
 
 
Ref  : MIP.0101-119-12/692 
Date  : 26.03.2012 
Subject: Dredging works 
 
The dredging works in our port is near completion. At the present situation the dredging at the 
container channel has been completed and the widening works at the turning basin have been 
continuing and it is expected to be finished by 1st May 2012. The 275 m. length ships would 
be able to receive service with 13.5 m. draught until these works  completed at Berth 8 under 
the circumstances below: 

These ships will be planned according to their arrival or departure draught for berthing 
starboard or port side..  

 Before 1st May 2012, vessels up to LOA 275m, can accommodate 13.5m draught upon 
arrival and 13m draught upon their departure. If these vessels draught is 13m upon arrival, 
they can depart with 13.5m draught. 

After 1st May 2012, following the completion of dredging works at the turning basin MIP 
will be able to serve vessels with maximum 305m length and 13.5m draught at berth no.8. 

You are kindly requested to announce this circular to all your members. 
 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
Mersin International Port Inc. 


